

28 November 2017

Ms Bennoune
Ms Izsák-Ndiaye
Professor Deva
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais des Nations
1211 Geneva 10
SWITZERLAND

Your Ref: AL OTH 13/2017

By post and e-mail: registry@ohchr.org

Dear Ms Bennoune, Ms Izsák-Ndiaye and Professor Deva,

Joint communication from Special Procedures (Reference AL OTH13/2017)

I refer to my letters to you dated 11 September and 3 November 2017, and the letter from our Chief Executive, Helen Gordon, to you dated 18 August 2017 ("Our Letter").

I note that, despite the passage of over three months, we have still not received a substantive reply to Our Letter, which was sent in response to your letter dated 21 July 2017 ("Your Letter").

We are disappointed by your approach and would urge you to provide a full and formal reply to the matters specified in Our Letter.

Yours sincerely

Adam McGhin

Group General Counsel

for Grainger plc